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NOTICE OF QUESTIONS: MEC Ntuli     5th August 2020 

Dear MEC Ntuli,  

I hope that this finds you well. 


In a recent article by Mukurukuru Media (http://mukurukurumedia.co/2020/08/02/
bloodbath-as-thugs-kill-over-30-emerging-black-farmers/) serious concerns were 
raised about the killings in the eMangweni village of KwaZulu-Natal. 


In the context of the above I pose the following questions:


1) Is the Department of Community Safety aware of this issue?

1) If yes, for how long?


2) Has the Department intervened in any way?

1) If yes, how?

2) If no, why not?


3) Have any arrests connected to the killings been made?

1) If yes, how many? (How many have been prosecuted) 

2) If no, why not?


4) Does the Department have information on the cause of these killings? 

1) What has been identified as the cause?


5) What will the Department be doing to ensure the safety of local farmers and 
community members going forward?


	 


I look forward to hearing a response to these questions.  
    

Kind regards

Christopher Pappas MPL 
B. Town and Regional Planning 
Member of the Agriculture and Rural Development Committee 
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